
Attachment B 
 

 
 
Project Manager:  Beth Wright/Aaron Wasko 
 
Description:  The W Cedar Street Sewer Service Lateral Improvements Project will 
separate 10 shared sewer service laterals along Cedar Street between Parker Street and 
Kansas Avenue, providing each property with its own service connection to the City’s 
sanitary sewer system. 
 
Justification:  Shared sewer services can cause damage to multiple homes when breaks 
or backups occur.  This project will provide separate sewer services for each affected 
property prior to the replacement of the City’s sanitary sewer main along Cedar Street as 
part of the Cedar Street Improvements Project slated to begin this Spring. 
   
Schedule: Item Date
     Construction: Contract Award 02/18/2020

Council Actions: Date Amount
     Construction Contract 2/18/2020 $196,793

Funding Sources: Amount CIP Year
     Revenue Bonds $265,000 2018
     Total $265,000
 
Expenditures: Budget Amount to Date
     Design $  40,000 $35,568
     Staff Time $  25,000 $23,353
     Construction $200,000 $        0
     Total $265,000 $58,921
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